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It is long overdue and very important to offer Black American's reparations for 

historical through current time impacts and economic inequity over generations due 

to biases in decision-making and lack of opportunities for which they are 

unquestionably qualified for. 

 

This is also important for the real impact to the rest of us as we acknowledge 

historical atrocities to our American brothers and sisters that continue to a lesser but 

real extent to this day.   


